
Before this bill can be voted on, the committee should consider the following question:

What is a lesbian individual?
What is a gay individual?
What is a bisexual individual?
What is a transgender individual?
What is a queer individual?
What is a two-spirit individual?
What is an asexual individual?
What is a non-binary individual?
What is other gender minority gender identity?
What is a sexual orientation? 

And how are the answers to the above coherent when juxtaposed to one another? 

This committee should unanimously vote no on this bill.

Sincerely, 
Gregory 


